Mr 3 Sefion Mrs Spittle
Marshalls Mono Ltd
Meadow Lane 388296

St Ives
Huatingdon DHEWIS/GEEPA

PEI74LG

10 July 1996

Dear Mr Sefion

Envirommental Protection Act 1990, Part 1
Authorisation to o te [ Process

1 confirm my visit on 1st July 1996 at which time a routine visit of the process was carried out.
I was satisfied that the current operations complied with the conditions within authorisation reference 2/93
A review of the conditions contained within your anthorisation will be carried out and I will inform you in
the near future if it will be necessary to vary your amthorisation.

#
Should you have any questions regarding any of the above madtets or*wish to discuss the conditions of
your anthorisation please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Joeatia

Jo Spittle
Environmental Health Officer





